www.swanlandschool.co.uk

15" November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Santa by the Pond — Monday 18" December 2023 at 6.15-6.45 pm (approx)

We are very pleased that for the first time, the Choir has been asked to perform at the ‘Santa by the
Pond’ event this year! The event is on Monday 18" December at Swanland Pond and Village Hall and
starts at 6.30 pm.

The children will be singing at approximately 6.30 pm in the Village Hall and we would like them to arrive

at 6.15 pm at the entrance to the Village Hall, where they will meet with Miss Stephenson. The children
will be performing for approximately 15 minutes until 6.45 pm and, with your permission, will be free to

explore the rest of the event once the Choir has finished.
NB We do reauire a parent/carer to remain at the event whilst the children are singing.

If your child is able to attend, please return the reply slip overleaf to the School Office by Monday 4

December to be passed to Miss Welbourne.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Hannah Stephenson
Head Teacher

On behalf of Miss Welbourne (Music Co-ordinator)
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Santa by the Pond — Monday 18" December 2023 at 6.15-6.45 pm (approx.)
(Please return this slip to the School Office by Monday 4'" December 2023 — thank you.)

Please tick:

L] | give permission for my child to take part in the above ‘Santa by the Pond’ Choir performance.

L] | confirm that | will arrange transport for my child to and from the event and will remain at the
event whilst the children are singing.

Child*s Name: Child*s Class:

Parent’s Signature: Date:




